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Ottawa, April 12, 1930

C. Mortimer Bezeau, Eéq.,
12 Ellen Street, East,

Kitchener, Ontario.
Dear Mr. Bezesu:

On the eve of his departure for a vacation during
the parliementary Easter recess the Prime Minister asked me
to drop you a line to say how sorry he is that he has not
had an opportunity to reply to your kind letter of the 10th
of March. The pressure of Mr. King's parliamentary duties

during the last two weeks has been such that he has been pre-

vented from writing you personslly.

Mr. King wishes me to assure you, however, that he

‘mach appreciated your kindness in writing as you have, and in

giving him the particulars whieh your letter conveys.

Yours faithfully,

ﬁ. H. Measures
Private Secretary.
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